
  

 

 
February 22, 2025 
 
 
This year, the St. George Orthodox Church community will celebrate 100 Years of 
faith and service in Connecticut!   
 
The first church service took place on Palm Sunday, April 12, 1925 in Bridgeport.  
A new church was built on Main Street in Trumbull in 1979, which is our current 
home as we come upon our centennial milestone in 2025. 
 
As we honor our past and look forward to our future, we are assembling a 100th 
Anniversary Journal book, which will pay tribute to the parishioners, friends, 
families, businesses and community groups we have come to know and serve 
over the course of the years.   
 
We invite you to support this milestone and the future of St. George by 
sponsoring an ad in our historical journal.  Please fill out the attached journal ad 
application.  The deadline for ads is April 1, 2025. 
 

Thank you and God Bless You. 
 
Faithfully, 
 
100th Anniversary Committee 
Laura Coughlin and Curt Dionis, Co-Chairs 
 
 
 


